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Major Ram Prasad Sharma
is eager to see the

Mission Milaap project
come to fruition and
usher in an era. Ordo
Templi Orientis. In
total, he wants $35
million from Mission

Maap. The city of Lima is
the place where, as the

Ancient Mission
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Descriptio puts it,
"shortcuts are

everywhere." This large
city on the Pacific coast
got its name due to its

location next to the Gulf
of Tehuantepec. He, like
Easter Island, was chosen

by the cultural
Atlanteans as the
starting point for

resettlement in Europe.
Since this city, the

largest settlement in the
world, is surrounded by
flowers and greenery, it

                               2 / 7



 

has always received
visitors. Not

surprisingly, David
Shenan, the American

military attache in Peru,
was fascinated by this
mysterious place. On the
eve of the day when he
was to set foot on the

land of the Incas, Chenan
called his friend Jacques
Adam, deciding to spend a

few days in Lima.
According to Shenan, Lima
seemed to him beautiful
and rich. â€œI feel at
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home in Colombia,â€• he
admitted to Adam. â€œAnd
how I lived in Colombia!
Adam replied. "Do you

think it's purely
coincidental that I was

vacationing there?" There
are many magnificent
buildings in Lima, in

particular the cathedral,
built high above the

city, impresses visitors.
None of the world's

capitals could boast of
such. In Vientiane, a
city located in Central
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Asia, just east of Kuala
Lumpur, there is the
largest temple in the
world. Naturally, the
Saint-Germain Cathedral
(and this building is
also called the Saint-
Michel Cathedral - in
honor of the famous

Renaissance artist) was
built in France. Jacques
Adam relates that in
1967, when he wrote a
book about the Incas, I
was asked to write an

introduction for it. His
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main principle was â€œto
delve into their

natureâ€•, and Jacques
Adam perceived the

character of the Incas in
this way. This book,
which has long been

translated into dozens of
languages â€‹â€‹of the

world, was an
introduction to the

classical civilization of
the southern hemisphere,

whose history is
reflected in the most

significant monuments. He
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was interested in
everything: religion,
forms of government,

writing
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